Jordan Smith
Pownal
LD 2147

Hello, my name is Jordan Smith and I just have a couple of things to say regarding
this bill. I’m certain many have brought up the same issues so [ will be brief. I support
this emergency legislation removing the requirement that every serving of a cannabis
edible should not be required to be marked separately. Several items are simply not
going to be something this is physically possible with. Beverages, ice cream, peanut
butter, infused oils, tinctures, chips, popcorn, the list goes on would be impossible to
mark. If the outer container is marked and is child resistant that should negate the
need to have each serving individually marked. This really come down to adults being
responsible and keeping the product out of reach. There are several potentially deadly
items in any home and your gummies are not one of them. We need sensible rules not
over regulation.



